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Nancy Mette <nanmet@ca.rr.com> Fri, Apr 25, 2014 at 9:35 AM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear Sirs and Madams,
Rodenticide is killing our wildlife, poisoning our pets and children (particularly in our parks and
environmentally sensitive areas).  By killing the rodent predators we are INCREASING rodent populations.
 Please stop using anti-coagulant rodenticide especially in our parks, hillsides, open spaces, rivers and other
environmentally sensitive areas.

Thank You!

Sincerely, Nancy Mette
535 South Plymouth Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90020


